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Key Dates 
 Wednesday 22nd January – Class 4a Curriculum Coffee Morning 9am 
 Thursday 23rd January – 9am Year One Phonics Screening Parent Meeting 
 Tuesday 28th January – Year Two Thackray Medical Museum Trip  
 Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th January – Parents Evening  
 Year 5 Bike-ability – 3rd to 12th February  

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome to this week’s newsletter! This week, children have been immersed in their new topics, with 
enriching experiences and lots of new learning taking place! You have all received your newsletter via 
text for your child’s year group. In these newsletters, you will find out all about the learning for your 
child’s year group this term. 

This is a gentle reminder to please sign up for a parents evening appointment if you have not already 
done this. The dates for these are Tuesday 28th January and Wednesday 29th January 2025.  

This week at Hunslet Moor… 
 
Year 6 visited Dewsbury Road library. They 
explored books in the library and brought some 
back to school with them for this half term. 
 
Nursery had their Superhero Day this week. 
The children came dressed as superheroes and 
it was so lovely to see their costumes.  
 
Year Two have been travelling to the moon in 
their music lessons this week. 
 
Reception have been reading ‘The Three Little 
Pigs’. They have been writing about the 
characters and making the playdough pigs.  
 
 

 

 

Hunslet Moor Attendance Week commencing 6th January 2025 – 86.1%  

Please ensure your child is in school and on time every day.  


